
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Food Link Incorporated  
has change their delivery 
to Woodville School. 
 
When:  

• 2nd Wednesday 
of each month  

Time: 
• 3:30PM to 

5:00PM 
 

MAY NEWSLETTER 

Cinco de Mayo Celebration! 
Woodville Elementary School held a Cinco de Mayo celebration on 
Wednesday, May 4th. Students and staff participated in the 
celebration by competing in a variety of activities. Everyone did an 
outstanding job in making this year’s celebration a success. 
Many of the students and staff members also dressed in the 
traditional style of the Mexican culture.  
 
 The highlight of the celebration was the performance by the 
Folclórico Dance Group from Porterville Unified School District.  
 
It was an honor hosting this wonderful group. Special thanks to 
the students and Mr. John Gonzalez, Program Director.  
 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
 
5/4 - 8th Grade @ Reading 
Revolution 
5/5 - Visitation to Circle J 
Ranch 
5/6 -  Woodville band movie 
night fundraiser 
 5/10 – 8th Grade San 
Francisco trip 
6th Grade to Mooney’s Grove 
Museum 
5/11 – 7th Grade trip to 
Chuckchansi Park in Fresno 
5/14 – Band; Knott’s Berry 
Farm trip 
5/24 – Woodville Elementary 
Car Show 
5/26 – 7th Grade Hearst 
Castle trip 
5/27 – K-3 Awards Assembly 
5/30 – Memorial Day Holiday 
5/31 – 4th - 8th Awards 
Assembly 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

 

STEP UP TO THE CHALLENGE! 
The end of our school year is less than 
a month away! Did you “Step up to the 

Challenge” and did you do your best 
this school year? 

The great civil rights activist, Cesar 
Chavez, was a true believer that 

education of our youth was the most 
important responsibility of our nation. 
One of his most inspiring quotes was 

“Si Se Puede”. At Woodville 
Elementary we challenge all our 

students to do their best! 
“IT CAN BE DONE” 

 
 

http://www.wordreference.com/definicion/folcl%C3%B3rico

